BUCKIE AND DISTRICT COMMUNITY COUNCIL
A MEETING TOOK PLACE IN TOWN HOUSE, BUCKIE ON MONDAY 28 SEPTEMBER, 2015

MEMBERS PRESENT - Trisha Greenwood (Chair), Morag Stewart (Deputy Chair),),John Cowie
(Treasurer), Fred Rumbles, Jackie Wilson, Christine Allan, Sonia Ritchie, Norman Calder.

IN ATTENDANCE - Councillor Sonya Warren, Councillor Gordon McDonald.
APOLOGIES - Ann Mitchell, Steve Thornton Secretary ,Alan Beresford, Councillor Gordon Cowie.

CHAIR - The meeting was opened by Trisha Greenwood (Chair) who welcomed all present and
then invited the police to give their report.

Police Report - 67 reports of committed crimes, 27 have been detected and 31 are ongoing.
16 theft related crimes and only 1 drug related crime.
3 reports of vandalism with a number of named suspects.

There has been 13 reported assaults, 8 hve been detected and 3 have named suspects with 2
remaining under enquiry.

No reports of drink/drug driving this month.

There has only been one anti-social behaviour fixed penalty ticket issed in the lat month for
urinating in a public place.

Matters Arising.

Health and Social Care Intogration would like to attend a meeting. Decided that she would be
invited along to a meeting.

Workshop in the Fishermans Hall on Wednesday 31st September 2-4pm. Trisha, Morag and
Christine to attend.

Dog waste bin is to be moved by a member of the public.
Scottish Rural Summit 2015 is to be given £50 if the other councils also fund him.

Training for community councillors. The second session was on the 29 september 6:45-9:15pm
Elgin Academy.

Liason Officer Tracy is leaving her post after 11 years.
AOCB.

Changes to last months minutes -



The constitution is nothing of the Buckie and District Community Council.
Ann Mitchell sends apologies for 3 months not 1 month.
Changes proposed by Christine Allan and seconded by Fred Rumbles.

Land Reform - Arradoul is amenity land and Drybridge is zoned for 5 houses. There will be a
Rural Grouping review in December. Flooding and passing places to be looked at. Wasn't
objected because they weren't aware.

Gibbs lane needs cleaned up as there is ivy growing. It is used alot more than people realise.
drains aren't looked after.

The pavement on Mersons Street is a mess. Was re-surfaced apart from one part.

There being no further business. Trisha Greenwood closes the meeting at 7:35pm.

The next meeting will be held on the 26 October 2015.



